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Patient Program Committee 
November 25-1969 

Mr. Errickson, presiding. 

Present: Mrs. Blomquist, Chap. Streufort, Mr. Nelson, Mrs. Stabbert, Mr. Madow, 
Dr. Nickerson, Dr. Vales, Mrs. Goodwin, Mrs. Gates, Mrs. Finstuen, Mrs. 
Hotakainen, Mrs. Wangsness, Mr. McHugo, Mrs. Nethery, Mr. Berg, Mrs. 
Anderson 

Absent: Mr. Krafve, Mr. Knack 

Announcements: 

Mrs. Finstnen - Poppy S. is collecting baseline data and will be ready to program January 
1st. 

Mrs. Stabbert - requested suggestions for Christmas donation publicity. The Hospital 
Auxiliary is donating $30 a month to Volunteer Council 

Mr. Berg - The Cedric Adams room is open. Four part-time employees have been hired 
to assist this year. The orthopedic and splinting workshop December 1st. 
is in the evening 7 - 9 p.m. 

Discussion - on methods of informing county welfare departments of the type of facility 
needed in community to care for the future referred residents, and reports 
on resident referrals to county welfare departments and number of DAC' s 
attached. 

Agenda: 
Mrs. Wangsness report 
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Attach. 
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